
Willmott HR No. 134

Urges and requests the state fire marshal to study the regulation and inspection of elevators
and other lifting devices, to include information from various groups in the industry and
consumers in the study and to report his recommendations relative to the issue to the House
Committee on Commerce prior to the beginning of the 2014 R.S.


